33 Arlington Road London NW1 7ES

Planning Application ref. 2016/3389/P — 38 Arlington Road NW1

Letter of support.

To whom it may concern,

We wish to support the application to erect a mansard to the roof of number 38
Arlington Road, which stands directly opposite to our house.

We understand very well the arguments around the preservation of historic roof forms.
Were the proposal made for a house in an unbroken run of existing butterfly rooves,
then it would be inappropriate, however as this section of the street has been permitted
to lose itshistoric character, we feel the unity of this section is better addressed with a
sensitively detailed mansard addition to number 38.

Yours faithfully,

Alan Chandler BA(hons), AA Dip. RIBA, SCA, FHEA
Accredited Conservation Architect



